
Comic relief
What a great day raising awareness, celebrating and 
fundraising for comic relief today. We loved seeing all of 
your crazy air creations and we thank you for all of your kind 
donations that contribute towards supporting amazing 
projects and organisations who are making a difference 
for people across the UK and around the world. 
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School has been a hive of activity this week with the addition of british science week and comic 
relief into what was already a jam-packed week of learning. The wet and windy weather seems 

to be continuing for now and the staff and pupils are trying extremely hard to adapt outdoor play 
times and learning sessions to ensure that the mud (as fun as it can be sometimes) does not cause 
too many problems for classrooms and families. We will continue to be mindful of this when the 
children are spending time outside. Fingers crossed that the spring weather will spring into place 
sooner rather than later!
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Amber Downes-Hargreaves	 Musa S
Sasha Osborne	 Asa P
Constance Kelly	 Charlie O’M
Jess Saville	 Oliver M
Keira Bremner	 Oscar H
Aydin Frunza	 James D
Chloe Luo	 Lola L
Charlotte Atherton	 Isobel G
Alyssa Kendrick	 Isabel C
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OAK CLASS ASSEMBLY
Thank you Oak class for a wonderful assembly 
this week. You all presented your learning with 
confidence and it was fantastic to see just how 
much you've learnt.

British Science Week
We have had a great science 
week with lots of amazing 
experiments happening 
across the school. 

Willow class assembly 
 Thursday 30th  March @ 2.30pm. We look 
forward to seeing you then.

Y4 RE visitor:
Thank you to Mrs Adeel for taking the time to 
come into school and share her knowledge of 
life as a Muslim. We listened to a passage from 
the Qur’an read in Arabic and tasted dates.




